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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to submit my comments.  

I am opposed to allowing e-bikes on non-motorized trails.  E-bikes are motorized vehicles and should be treated

as such.  Allowing a motorized vehicle on a non-motorized trail changes the status of the trail and should be

treated on a case-by-case basis taking into consideration impacts to wildlife and the environment.  

E-bikers have many, many opportunities to enjoy trails which are currently open to motor vehicles.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.


